
       
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

Julee Jenkins 
August 14, 2025 

Dr. Adrouny and Team, 

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude for the outstanding care you provided during my 
recent procedure. Your expertise and professionalism were evident throughout, but it was your 
kind bedside manner that truly made a difference. 

Undergoing medical procedures can be scary, but you and your teams’ approach eased my 
anxieties and made the experience more manageable. Your ability to explain each step and 
ensure my comfort did not go unnoticed and was deeply appreciated. 

Thank you for being a compassionate and understanding provider. 

Best, 

Julee Jenkins 
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